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Connecting the Dots for Caregivers is a project that aims to improve the 

caregiver experience in Huron Perth. We’re excited to launch our first 

Connecting the Dots newsletter. The newsletter will provide updates 

over the course of the three year project. The first newsletter profiles a 

caregiver, Rosemarie, who is on the Connecting the Dots Steering 

Committee. Read more about the project and meet a family 

caregiver. 

 
 
  

https://issuu.com/connectingthedotsforcaregivers/docs/dots_newsletter_issue_1_v7

